September 13, 2013

City of Appleton
Atin: Engineer

- Department of Public Works
100 N Appleton Street
Appleton, W! 54911

Re: 2013 Special Assessment Bifl - 4841 N Applebend Dr.

To Whom It May Concern:

We are writing to request that we be precluded from access to our lot from the Ashbury side of our
property. We reside on the corner of Ashbury & Applebend Drive. Our current address is 4841 N
Applebend Dr., Appleton, W1 54913, We have no intention of ever having a driveway on the Ashbury side
of our property. Therefore, we request that the special assessment bill for $1,874.89 be waived.

Please let us know if this request has been granted.
If you have any further questions, please cafl us at 414-731-8187.

Thank you,

. ey

o

Ryan Burington
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